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The Admissions and Readmissions Committee agrees with the recommendations made by the 
LRAP committee regarding the assessment of the Wor-Wic/SU  Pilot program.  We also make 
the following recommendations to the faculty senate: 

1. In addition to the recommendations made by the LRAP committee regarding academic 
success, we would like to specify that the retention and course completion rates be 
compared with that of SU students. 

2. The financial and workload cost to student services such as counseling, health services, 
and disabilities should be assessed. 

3. Student services:  a satisfaction survey should be given to WW students asking which SU 
services were utilized and their satisfaction with those services. 

 
In addition, we would like the following questions and concerns to be addressed: 

1.  Will the CSA graduate student assistant or other staff be dedicated solely to this cohort 
of Wor-Wic students? 

2. Where do Wor-Wic students turn if they are having a problem with their WW faculty or 
other faculty/staff?  We would like this to be articulated in the plan. 

3. Will the Wor-Wic students have a special orientation to SU?  What is DV 100 
orientation? 
 

 


